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Fiona Ajram

From: Hilary Cox 

Sent: 22 January 2018 13:13

To: PlanningPolicy NDDC

Cc:

Subject: Consultation

Dear Sir 

 

I have filled in the consultation….agreeing with most of your suggestions around Blandford and Affordable Housing 

needs etc 

 

My main concern is the safeguarding of the Spetisbury Charlton Marshall bypass route 

 

The current study into the A350 , will probably be most concerned by the problems north of Blandford and the 

C13/A350 issue Anything done there will be of little help to the A350 villages east of Blandford  

Poole port is planning increased capacity and the road from port to Blandford is inadequate  

 

 

Hilary Cox 

Chairman, Dorset County Council 

County Councillor for Winterborne Division 
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